
Subject: Re: Resonance
Posted by Wayne Parham on Tue, 04 Jan 2005 22:00:29 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

The New Years holiday in New Zealand is celebrated until the 5th, isn't it?  American's have to
shake off their hangovers and get back to work on the 2nd;  This year, the 2nd is a Sunday so we
get back to it on the 3rd.  But I see that New Zealanders have holiday on the 3rd and 4th too. 
Cool!  Is that the case every year?
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